
 
LANGSHOTT PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Smallfield Road, Horley 
Surrey, RH6 9AU 

Telephone: 01293 776341 
Email; info@langshott.surrey.sch.uk 

www.langshott-surrey.co.uk 
Headteacher Mrs SL Mackintosh BEd(hons) NPQH 

 

April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Years 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6, 

We are excited to start another term of Home Learning! 
 
Home learning will be enjoyed, appreciated and celebrated in class and across year groups at the end of each half 
term.  Children will be given feedback in a variety of ways; this will include verbal feedback, written feedback, having 
their learning shared with others and MarvellousMe badges.  Some children will also receive a Headteacher’s award! 

Summer 1 Half Term Home Learning 
Home learning set:  18th April 
Home learning due in:  21st May 

Summer 2 Half Term Home Learning 
Home learning set:  6th June 
Home learning due in:  9th July  

We would also like to remind you that CGP workbooks (Question Book bundles & 10 Minutes Book bundles) can be 
purchased via Scopay. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Mackintosh 
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Maths and Spelling Routines 

Summer 1 - Maths Home Learning  

Year 1 Numbots 20 minutes per week  

Years 2 - 4 TTRS 20 minutes per week (36 
minutes for the battle 
period) 

Battle 1 – 18.04.2024-30.04.2024  

Battle 2 – 02.05.2024-14.05.2024 

Year 4 MyMaths 1 activity every 2 weeks  

Years 5 and 6  MyMaths 2 activities every 2 weeks  

Years 5 and 6 TTRS (optional)   

 
Summer 2 - Maths Home Learning 

Year 1 Numbots 20 minutes per week  

Years 2 – 4 TTRS 20 minutes per week (36 
minutes for the battle 
period) 

Battle 1 – 06.06.2024-18.06.2024 

Battle 2 – 20.06.2024-02.07.2024 

Year 4 MyMaths 1 activity every 2 weeks  

Years 5 and 6  MyMaths 2 activities every 2 weeks  

Years 5 and 6 TTRS (optional)   

 

Spelling Home Learning 

Years 1 and 2 Set and tested on Thursdays 

Years 3 – 6   Sent out on Thursdays and tested through a low-stakes test (Go Grapheme Grafters) on alternate 
Thursdays (children will have a fortnight for each set of words). 

 
Reading 
Please ensure your child reads daily. It is essential and regular reading will be rewarded with STARS Points. 

 


